
F 
R 
O 
M 

Name & 
Title Simon Etta,  Director 

 
CITY OF 

BALTIMORE 
 

MEMO 

 

 
 

Agency 
Name & 
Address 

Department of Communication Services 

201 E. Baltimore Street, Suite 1100 

Phone (410) 396-4926 

Fax     (410) 396-4547 

Subject Impact of Net Neutrality Repeal on City Operations 

 
  
 
 

 TO:  The Honorable Bernard C. “Jack” Young  DATE:  April 27, 2018 
           City Council President 

           400 City Hall 

           100 N. Holliday Street 

   

Dear President Young, 

 

In response to Council Bill 18-0074R concerning impact of Net Neutrality Repeal on City Operations, 

and for the purpose of calling on the representatives of the Municipal Telephone Exchange to discuss 

impact, we herewith submit a brief executive summary report discussing: 

 

a) The potential impact of net repeal on MTE’s technology plans such as the on-ongoing 

implementation and management of the voice over internet protocol (VoIP) and the City’s costs. 

 

b)  Steps recommended mitigating any potential risks posed by net neutrality repeal. 

 

             Thank you for your time.  We are available to answer any questions. 

 

 

            cc: Joan M. Pratt (CPA) 


